
M I R F I E L D LOCAL B O A R D . — A t a meet ing of th is 
board held on Wednesday night, a letter was read from 
the Lancashire and Yorkshire Railway Company, stating 
that the directors had decided to name the new station in 
course of construction in Dark-lane, Ravensthorpe, 

''Northorpe." A deputation, consisting of the chairman 
(Mr. J . Milner), Mr. J. Wheatley, and Mr. J. Crowther, 
was appointed to meet the directors of the same railway 
company with regard to the alterations which are taking 
place at Mirfield station, with a view to having a wider 
entrance from the main road. 
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